CSE FEDERAL CREDIT UNION

In the event of a discrepancy with this statement and your
records as of September 30, 2016, please contact our auditors:

Postlethwaite & Netterville, CPAs
8550 United Plaza Blvd., Suite 1001
Baton Rouge, LA 70809

Please provide your name and member number and a detailed
description of the discrepancy by November 15, 2016.
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